
Registration Form for 2024 Quilty Pleasures Quilt Show 
Saturday, May 25th, 10:00am-4:00pm &  

Sunday, May 26th, 11:00am-3:00pm 
 

Please fill out an entry blank for each quilt you enter. You may enter up to three quilts, and we will make every 
effort to accommodate each quilt. However, we reserve the right to curtail the amount of entries if we run out 
of room! 

 
All quilts must have a 3-4” sleeve, and any quilt larger than a twin (width of 60”) must have a split sleeve so we 
can secure the center adequately for hanging. Please make sure your sleeve is attached securely. 

 
Name of entry    
Made by: Phone:    

 

Circle One: Wall hanging Crib Lap Twin Full Queen King Other   
(pillow, bag, table runner, etc) 

Dimensions: Width Length   
 

Circle all that apply: 
Hand quilted by    
Machine applique Other 

 
Machine quilted by   

 
Hand applique 

 

Circle One: Quilt Pattern or Original Design Pattern Name and/or Designer   
 

****Please write any significant information about your entry on the back of this form.**** 
 

For Sale: Yes No Price: (10% commission to LVQG Scholarship Fund) 
 

  I will send or email (thefatquail@willitsonline.com) this form to The Fat Quail, P.O. Box 641, Laytonville, 
CA 95454 by May 3rd. 
  I will deliver my piece(s) to The Fat Quail Quilt Shop, 44550 N. Hwy 101, Laytonville, CA 95454 between 
May 16th and May 18th before 4pm. No quilts will be accepted after 4pm on May 18th. 
  I will pick up my quilt at The Fat Quail Quilt Shop on May 26th by 4pm. 

 
The Fat Quail Quilt Shop/Hwy 101/P.O. Box 641, Laytonville, CA 95454, Phone: 707/984-6966. 

 
Email: thefatquail@willitsonline.com. Website: www.thefatquail.com (look under Special Events for online 
entry form. Entry Forms are due by May 3rd. 

 

Signature:   
 

Every precaution will be taken to ensure your quilt’s safety. However, in the unlikely event that a quilt is damaged or lost, The Long 
Valley Quilters cannot be held responsible. Insurance is the responsibility of the owner. It is recommended that quilts be included on 
the individual’s homeowner’s policy. 


